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SKIPPERS HILL MANOR 

 
NO SMOKING POLICY 

 
 

This policy acknowledges the right of employees and children to work in a smoke free               
environment. 
 
The School operates a No Smoking Policy and complies with the law of the land. All the                 
entrances to the main buildings have No Smoking signage. No smoking is allowed in any               
structure on the School premises and all School vehicles are smoke free zones; these              
vehicles also display No Smoking signage. 
 
Staff and visitors are not allowed to smoke in the sight of any pupil. 
 
It is made clear to parents and visitors via signs and notices that no smoking is allowed                 
in any structure on the School premises. 
 
For any adults or staff that still indulge in the act of smoking, we would recommend that                 
they contact the helpful NHS Helpline on 0800 1690169 or go online to:             
www.givingupsmoking.co.uk 
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